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Michael Callaghan  
PRRT Review 
The Treasury 
PRRTReview@treasury.gov.au 

Dear Sir 

Re:  Petroleum Resource Rent Tax 

I understand that the Federal Government is currently undertaking a review into the Petroleum 
Resource Rent Tax (PRRT) and I offer my full support for a Royalties for Regions program to 
be included in the final recommendations. 
 
It is essential that our regional areas have reliable funding sources for infrastructure and this is 
one option that could assist in providing that funding. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Cr David Wright 
Mayor 


